
 

 

City of White Cloud 

Notice of Public Hearing 

 

Please take notice that the City of White Cloud Planning Commission will hold a public hearing 

during its regular meeting on January 28, 2025, at 6:00 PM, at the White Cloud City Hall, 12 N 

Charles St., White Cloud, MI 49349 for the purpose of considering a proposed Master Plan. 

Copies of the proposed Master Plan are available for public viewing during regular business 

hours at the City Hall or on the City’s website, https://www.cityofwhitecloud.org.  Written 

comments will be received at the following address until the night of the hearing: 

City of White Cloud Planning Commission 

12 N. Charles Street 

PO Box 607 

White Cloud, Michigan 49349 

 

If you are planning to attend this hearing and are handicapped requiring any special assistance, 

please notify the City Clerk, Kelli Arnold, by calling 231.689.1194. 

 

 


